
Reference #: 2025-23-IP 
From: Inpatient & Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development 

& Program Support 
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 
To: IQR, EHR, OQR, ASC, IPF, PCH, and REH LisServ Recipients Lists 
Subject: New Performance Report Dashboard is Now Live in HQR 

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

Starting today, you can access the new Performance Report dashboard in Hospital Quality Reporting 
(HQR). 

This dashboard allows you to review your data in the way that works best for you. You can do a quick 
scan and verify that information was submitted, dig into the details and validate your data, or compare 
your results to state and national benchmarks. 

Anything you are used to seeing from your Facility, State, and National (FSN) reports you can now 
access via the dashboard. You can still export your reports via CSV and PDF. 

IQR is the first program available on this dashboard, beginning with FY 2027 submissions. Additional 
programs will be available in the near future. 

Keep an eye out for an informational video about the new dashboard, which will be available soon. 

Log into HQR 

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ 

Support Center: 

QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 

866.288.8912 

https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login
mailto:qnetsupport@cms.hhs.gov


TTY: 877.715.6222 

Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

   


